
W O R L D  C H A L L E N G E

B O R N E O  2 0 2 1

S3 and S4 parents are invited to attend World Challenge

Borneo 2021 Launch Evening to hear about our new and

empowering form of experiential learning that's set to

take place in Borneo  in 2021.

 

“The best decision I’ve ever made, it taught me to take

control of my own life.” - Remy Monaghan, Student

 

We’re proud to be partnering with World Challenge to

bring this unique experience that will complement

school learning, giving our students the opportunity to

become true life-learners and global citizens.

 

For more information:

Ourworldchallenge.com/JACCR2XW 

 

TUESDAY 12 NOVEMBER 2019

6:30PM

ASSEMBLY HALL
SCAN ME


